
 
24th February 2023 

Year 6 Crucial Crew Event @ King’s Lynn Fire Station – Friday 28th April 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Friday 28th April 2023, we will be taking the Year 6 children to King’s Lynn Fire Station for the Crucial 
Crew 2023 event.  Crucial Crew is a national scheme aimed at Year 6 pupils.  It teaches children how to 
tackle the personal dangers they face in the home and on the street.  It also helps to prevent them from 
becoming involved in crime.  The scheme raises their awareness in a fun and effective way so that they may 
be better equipped to increase their own safety and others safety. 

The coach will be leaving the school just before lunch and we aim to be back at the school for the usual pick 
up time of 3:15pm, please bear with us if we are slightly late.  All children must have a home or school 
packed lunch and their water bottle.  If you require a school packed lunch, please order in the usual way 
(ParentPay) by 23rd April.  Children must wear full school uniform. 

  

The cost of the trip is £5.25 per pupil.  If you would like for your child to take part in this trip, please give 

your consent and make payment on ParentPay no later than 31st March 2023.  A medical consent form will 

need to be completed on your child’s ParentPay account along with payment.  Your child’s place will not be 

secured until you have completed the consent and paid on ParentPay.    

If assistance is required with the cost of this visit, please contact the school to obtain an application form 

for the school’s Learner support fund.  If insufficient contributions are raised to fund this trip, the school 

reserves the right to cancel this excursion.  

Further remittance advice is available within the schools charging and remittance policy available on the 

school website and parents are encouraged to refer to this.    

By providing your permission you will be accepting that you understand the following:  

 I fully understand and accept that, while the supervisory adults in charge of the group will take all 

responsible care of my child, neither they, nor West Norfolk Academies Trust, can necessarily be held 

liable in respect of loss or damage to property or injury suffered by my child arising out of the 

educational visit/journey, unless such loss, damage or injury results from the negligence of West 

Norfolk Academies Trust, its employees or official volunteers.     

 

 I agree to my child receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, medical or surgical 

treatment, including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered necessary by medical 

authorities present.  Please provide any details of any medication that your child will need to have 

on the day on the reverse of this form.   

 

 I also confirm I am happy for my child to be transported by coach to and from this event.  I am happy 

for my child to share transport with West Lynn & Walpole Cross Keys Primary schools.  I understand 

the extent and limitations of the insurance cover provided.  
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Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

Miss A Webb  

Class 6 Teacher  

 

 

 

 


